Project Update: July 2015

We have been delayed by the process of "Research Permits" that are delivered by the
Rwanda Development Board (RDB) which is in charge of National Parks. In fact, without
those permits, nobody can so any research inside the park. We are receiving them within 2
weeks and we plan to start field works by 23rd July 2015.

Meanwhile, we have conducted a field reconnaissance trip during which we have taken
some of the attached photos.
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